SAFETY TIPS FROM THE GRR FIRE DEPARTMENT

One way to deal with the winter doldrums is to plan spring and summer projects for the
upcoming year. If you are thinking about landscaping or building projects, keep fire risk in mind.
The GRRRFD website Getting Informed section provides information about wildland fire
preparedness recommendations: http://www.grrrfd.org/get-informed/. This section also has a
section on Wildland Fire Education Resources for further information.

Check out the Gallatin River Ranch Fire Department website if you haven’t already done so. It
has everything you need to know about your fire department, including the Board of Trustees
minutes and financial records, information about the Trustees and staff, and useful information
about fire and medical safety: http://www.grrrfd.org/.
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